
State of Florida L 

DATE: January 12,2005 

TO: Kay B. Flynn, Chief of Records, Division of the Commission Clerk & 
Administrative Services 

Sally Simmons, Bureau Chief, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 

Docket No. 000000-PU - Confidential Documents to be Returned 

6&5 FROM: 

RE: 

The below listed undocketed filings in 2000 are no longer needed by stafc therefore? 
please return these documents to the source at your convenience. If you have any questions, 
please contact me at 4 13-6605. 

cc: Blanca Bayo/CCA 
Beth KeatingIGCL 

CMP 

1 DOCUMENTS TO BE RETURNED I 
107511-00 I 
108692-00 
109654-00 I 
109892-00 I 


